
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Monday, February 24, 2014 8:27 AM 
'Amber Cannon' 
RE: Punch BJD Federal #1 (2RP-2073) Workplan 

Amber, 

I am OK with closing this out. It was a relatively large net fluid volume loss, but I think BLM is set up to track these type 
releases to site closure. 

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 
8 n S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
O: 575-748-1283 X108 
C: 575-626-0857 
F: 575-748-9720 

From: Amber Cannon rmailto:ACannon@yatespetroleum.com1 
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2014 3:38 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Subject: FW: Punch BJD Federal #1 (2RP-2073) Workplan 

On 2/7/2014 I received a phone call from Duncan about this release/workplan. He told me he visited the site and that 
there is nothing left for Yates to do concerning the release. He asked that we weld the liner back together and close this 
one out. It was mentioned that if any issues arise at time of abandonment due to this release, we would take care of 
them then. If you are okay with Yates welding the liner back together, we will proceed with it and then submit a Final C-
141. Please let me know. 

Thanks, 
Amber 

From: Amber Cannon 
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:12 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Jim Amos; Duncan Whitlock 
Cc: Bob Asher 

Subject: Punch BJD Federal #1 (2RP-2073) Workplan 

Mike/Jim/Duncan, 

Please find attached a work plan for a release that occurred at the Punch BJD Federal #1 on October 31, 2013. 

Please call or email me with any questions. 

Mike, 

Once I receive approval from both NMOCD and BLM, Yates will start work on clean-up. 

1 



Thanks, 

Amber Cannon 
Environmental Regulatory Agent 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
Office: (575)748-4111 
Cell: (575)513-8799 


